/,
VAL R. REESE & ASSOCIATES, Inc.
CONSULTING GEOLOGISTS
PHONE 243-3569 ALBUQUERQUE, NEw MEXico LoBBY OF SIMMS BUILDING

July 25, 1961

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

We originally staked a location 1850/S; 1850/W,
Section 23, Township 24 North, Range 7 West, Rio
Arriba County, known as the Love 3-23, and filed
Notice of Intent on this well. This location would
have been expensive and difficult to build because of
a large dry wash running through this proposed site.
The location was changed to 1500/s; 1550/W, Section 23,
Township 24 North, Range 7 West, and designated as the
3-23 Kenney well.

A letter was written to A. L. Porter requesting
administrative approval for this unorthodox location
because of terrain features. Therefore, the 3-23 Love
will be an abandoned location.

Very truly yours,

MBJ: mm




